
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, November 9, 2010 

Day 58 

If you are interested in information about the American Legion Oratorical 
Scholarship Program, see Mr. Blackburn in the Guidance Office. 
 
Pisgah High School is collecting Shoeboxes in 1st Block for Operation 
Christmas Child.  Classes, please work together to bring in shoeboxes with 
both boys and girls items.  Also, please write a letter to go in the shoebox 
wishing the child a Merry Christmas.  Next week is the official collection 
week, so we need to get these in as soon as possible. 
 
There will be an FFA meeting during homeroom tomorrow to discuss 
Thanksgiving Dinner and Fun Day events. 
 
Freshman mentors and homeroom advisors please meet at the flagpole 
tomorrow afternoon immediately after school for a group picture. 
 
Skateboard club members need to bring their $10 for t-shirts to Mrs. Squires 
by the end of the day today. 
 
FFA Dairy Judges remember you need to meet behind the shop with your 
permission slip for farm practice after school today. 
 
All 1st and 2nd semester French students are reminded that Friday is the 
deadline for the $30 deposit for the Beauty and the Beast trip. 
 
There will be a Spanish Club meeting tomorrow morning at 7:40 in D8. 
 
The girls tennis team will meet in the cafeteria tomorrow during homeroom. 
 
We still need a few workers in the concession stand this Friday night.  If you 
are interested, please call the office. 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
Lunch Duty for this week is as follows: 
 
1st Larson 
 Riddle 
2nd Dawson 



 Birthright 
3rd Whitehead 
 McElreath 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

There will be a Spanish Club meeting tomorrow morning at 7:40 in D8. 
 
FFA Dairy Judges remember you need to meet behind the shop with your 
permission slip for farm practice after school today. 
 


